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December 8, 2023 
 
Re: Cancellation Notice 

RFQ Number [6100060027] – Hourly General Contracting Work  
 
Attention all Vendors: 
 

This letter is to inform you that the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, 
Department of Transportation (PennDOT) is cancelling the subject procurement in 
accordance with Section 521 of the Procurement Code, 62 Pa. C.S. § 521.  PennDOT 
reserves the right to re-solicit the work.   
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at Karen L. Knopick 724-599-
1870 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen L. Knopick, RPT II 
Department of Transportation – Indiana County PennDOT 
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